
  
24th April, 2025      

PRESS RELEASE   

 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Legislative Committee in Parliament, chaired by Hon. Abdul Sulaiman Marray-Conteh is 
soliciting position papers from stakeholders, including interested institutions or persons on the Bill 

entitled: The State-Owned Enterprises and Governance Act, 2025 for consideration before enactment 
into law by Parliament.  
 

Such position papers are expected from Friday 25th April to Friday 9th May 2025, and they should 
be addressed to the Chairman of the Legislative Committee, Parliament Building at Tower Hill, 

Freetown.  
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